
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19th – December 25th         

Monday, 19th                   -  
 
 

Tuesday, 20th              -   
 
 

Wednesday, 21st                    
   

 

- HVHS Holiday Concert – Auditorium - 7:00pm (Entrance by donation)  

Thursday, 22nd                   
  
 

- Maroon and White Spirit Day 
- Christmas Cabaret – Marco Polo Cruise Terminal - 7:00-9:00pm 

Friday, 23rd              - School-wide Pancake Breakfast  
- Half Day – Holiday Break Begins (Buses arrive at 12:00pm)  

Saturday 24th            
 & Sunday 25th           

- Merry Christmas  

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Shoutout to every student, staff, parent, and community volunteer who has helped make the first half of this year such 

a success here at Harbour View High School. We all look forward to more good things to come in 2023.  

• Congratulations to Mrs. Seeley and her Entrepreneurship students for the successful return of the Harbour View 

Holiday Market.  

Hello Viking families! This is our last newsletter and week of school for the 2022 year. We hope that you all 

have an enjoyable holiday season with your families and friends. This week we will be weaving together 

learning and holiday cheer as the Homeroom Olympics continue and we finish the week with a schoolwide 

pancake breakfast. This Thursday, December 22nd, we will also be having a massive Maroon and White spirit 

day. We will be filming some spirit videos, so be sure to rep your HVHS gear to be a part of the fun.  

Attention Viking community! As our next fundraiser, the Class of 2023 is looking for you to save up all your 

bottles and cans over the Holiday season. We have set up an account at the Golden Mile Redemption Center 

(West Saint John) that will remain open until late-April; when you drop off your recyclables, you can notify a 

staff member that they are for the “HVHS Class of 2023”. The best part – you get to skip the line and support 

your grads at the same time! 

Once again, Happy Holidays from the HVHS family! 



 

On the horizon…  

• Demonstration of Learning Week – January 23rd-27th  

• High School Turnaround Days – January 30th-31st – No School 

• Semester 2 begins – February 1st  

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

